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TJC Friendly 
Merchants 

Don’t forget to 

check out the  

Friendly Mer-

chants 

page on 

our web-

site. Re-

ceive discounts 

when you present 

your Topeka 

Jayhawk Club 

membership card. 

2018 
Member 

Discounts! 

• Quiznos Sub 

• Baskin Robbins 

• Jocks Nitch 
• Performance Tire and 

Wheel 

• Carmona Comfort Air 

• Cobler Plumbing 

• Topeka Art Guild 

• Bodine’s Pest Control 

• GreatLife golf//

fitness 

• Numerous Others... 

If you own a business and would like to be a part of this 

program, please contact any board member listed above. 

TopekaJayhawkClub.com 

19th Annual Golf Tournament 
The 19th Topeka Jayhawk Club Golf Tournament has been scheduled for Mon-
day, June 4. It will be played at GreatLife @ Shawnee Country Club. Download 
the entry form from our website so you don’t miss out. It is limited to the first 
125 paid golfers. 

Special guests include Coaches Bill Self, David Beaty, Branden Schneider and AD 
Sheahon Zenger. It's not often you are going to find all of these coaches and the 
AD together. 

Proceeds from the tournament will go to the Topeka Jayhawk Club to support 
local KU student scholarships & University of Kansas programs. 
 

TJC Watch Parties 
We hosted 25 watch parties at the Lazy Toad this past basketball season. Crowd 
size varied from the 40's to over 100 cheering Jayhawk fans. I'd like to give a 
shout-out to Todd and his staff at the Lazy Toad for putting up with this rowdy 
bunch throughout the season. 

Changing the info you receive. 
Should you feel you are receiving too much Jayhawk information, or not 
enough, at the bottom of each email you receive are a couple of links you can 
use to either change which emails you do receive or cancel out from all of them, 
in which case you will not receive anything further via email from the club. 

Sweet 16 Sendoff. 

The TJC Pep Band sent the Hawks to San Antonio, and a smaller, but spirited 
Band welcoming the Hawks Home to Forbes, in spite of the snow and sleet. Our 
Band Members, Flag Girls, and Baton Twirler gave their all to thank the Hawks 
for a memorable Basketball Season. Rock Chalk! 

Always check our calendar at www.TopekaJayhawkClub.com  

for  upcoming events! 
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Celebrate the Championship. 
In case you missed it, the University of Kansas debate team of seniors Quaram Robinson and Will 
Katz brought a national title back to Lawrence. 
 
The 72nd National Debate Tournament took place March 20-27 at Wichita State University. It's the 
sixth time a KU team has won the national championship tournament and the first time a KU team 
won both the regular season and post-season national championships in the same year.  

 

 

Please send this application with your 2018 dues, payable to “Topeka Jayhawk Club” and mail to: 

Topeka Jayhawk Club 
P.O. Box 67694 

Topeka, KS  66667 

___ $15 Single Membership/year  or ___ $45 Single Membership/3 years     ___ 1st Time Member 

___ $20 Family Membership/year or ___ $60 Family Membership/3 years    ___ Renewal 

Principal Member’s Name: 

Additional Names for Family Membership: 

 
Address: 

City, State, Zip: 

Membership Year is from January 1st through December 31st. 

Home Phone #: Work Phone #: 

Email: 

Please send newsletter via:    USPS ____  or  Email ____              Visit us online at: www.topekajayhawkclub.com   

 

Pass this form on to a friend or family member! 

Spring Football Game. 
Kansas football has set its date for the annual spring game which will be held on Saturday, April 
28 in Memorial Stadium, with kickoff slated for 1 p.m. 
The sixth-annual Train Like a Jayhawk Kid's Clinic is also Saturday, April 28. More information on 
the Train Like a Jayhawk Kid's Clinic and all of the events surrounding the annual spring game, 
including times, locations and parking information, will be provided at a later date. 
 
KU will begin the 2018 season on September 1 vs. Nicholls State. The Jayhawks will also host non-
conference opponent Rutgers (Sept. 15/Family Weekend, Childhood Cancer Awareness) before Big 
12 rivals Oklahoma State (Sept. 29/Homecoming, K-Club Weekend), TCU (Oct. 27/Jayhawks for a 
Cure), Iowa State (Nov. 3/Salute to Service) and Texas (Nov. 23/Senior Day) visit Lawrence. 
 
We are having discussions of perhaps trying a football watch party once again. If you would have 
an interest in attending, you might shoot me an email at pat@topekajayhawkclub.com. 

St Patrick's Day Parade. 
Another parade is in the books. We had a good turnout of band members, club members and their 
vehicles attending.  As usual, we needed more volunteers to pass out beads and Jayhawk stickers, 
but it was a fun event none the less. You can view photos taken by our club photographer on our 
website at TopekaJayhawkClub.com. 

In the works... 
TJC board members are currently working on setting up a late summer picnic for our members. We 
are hoping to get folks coming over from KU football to join us and talk about the upcoming season 
and/or perhaps a bit about where KU football has been and where it is heading. More news to follow 
as things get finalized. Stay tuned... 

mailto:pat@topekajayhawkclub.com?subject=FB%20watch%20parties
http://www.TopekaJayhawkClub.com

